From:

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: AMENDMENT BILL 2022

Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:16:44 AM

Dear Committee Secretary,

RE: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL 2022 (BILL)

I wish to formally advise that I DO NOT support the Bill nor the extension of the state of emergency.

The last 2 years of unlawful extermination of our human rights, causing hardship to millions of Australians, must be brought to an end. The dangers of the threat used to justify these emergency powers has been shown to have been greatly overestimated.

Let the people of Queensland regain their human rights and end all mandates.

Regards Brett Lewis